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December 19, 2011

Susan McCauslin
Department of Energy
Carlsbad Field Office
Carlsbad, NM 88220

Subject: Station A Exhaust Air Monitoring at the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant Conducted

by the New Mexico Environment Department, DOE Oversight Bureau, April —
June 2011

Ms. McCauslin,
This letter transmits the subject report as final.

The monitoring results are provided to DOE. If you have any questions, or would like copies of
the complete data set, please contact me at 575-887-6851.

Sincerely, ,
ﬁr\.gww M&MM/
Thomas Kesterson

Environmental Specialist —O
WIPP Oversight Section

Enclosure:  Final submittal entitled: “Station A Exhaust Air Monitoring at the Waste Isolation
Pilot Plant Conducted by the New Mexico Environment Department, DOE
Oversight Bureau, April — June 2011”.

Cc:  Dan Ferguson, Site Regulatory Specialist, DOE CBFO
Thomas Skibitski, Bureau Chief NMED DOE OB
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Station A Exhaust Air Monitoring at the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant Conducted by the
New Mexico Environment Department, DOE Oversight Bureau, April — June 2011

The New Mexico Environment Department DOE Oversight Bureau has compiled and assessed
data collected from Station A for April through June, 2011. There were no detections of activity
exceeding the sample MDC for any of the selected analytes, including Am-241, Cs-137, Sr-90,
Pu-238, Pu-239/240, U-234, U-235, or U-238.

Response
Questions and or comments may be addressed to Thomas Kesterson by phone at 575-887-6851,

by e-mail at thomasl.kesterson@state.nm.us, or to the address in the above letterhead.

Cc: Susan McCauslin, DOE CBFO
Dan Ferguson, Site Regulatory Specialist, DOE CBFO
Thomas Skibitski, Bureau Chief, NMED DOE OB



